
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

How the Debt Office processes your personal 
data 
The personal data that you provide to the Debt Office on this website is 
processed in accordance with the Personal Data Act (PuL). The purpose of PuL 
is to protect individuals against violation of their integrity by processing of 
personal data.  

You provide personal data directly on a form on our website www.rikgalden.se. 

The Debt Office uses the personal data registered for various subscriptions to 
administer your order and to circulate information electronically, such as press 
releases, investor communications, newsletters, reports and annual reports.  

When you register on our counterparty and investor list, this personal data will 
also be used for administration and distribution of surveys and questionnaires.  

On written application, you are entitled to obtain information once a year about 
how we process personal data about you. If we process your personal data, you 
have the right to have such data corrected, blocked or deleted if processing does 
not take place in accordance with the Personal Data Act.  

If you have any questions, would like more information or to be de-registered, 
please contact us in writing at our e-mail address riksgalden@riksgalden.se or by 
post at The Swedish National Debt Office, SE-103 74 Stockholm, Sweden.  

 


